
 

Lately, does it sound like a football stadium in your living room & 

does your home look like this during football season? 
 

 
 

 

ANNOUNCING A NEW SATURDAY FELLOWSHIP 
GROUP, ENTITLED:  "I'D RATHER BE QUILTING" 

 
 

 BEGINNING:      Saturday, September 27, 2025 
 HOURS:      9:00 am to 4:00  
 PLACE:       Clubhouse 4 Quilt Room 

 HOST AND SUPERVISOR:   Mona Bonbright 
 
I don't know about you, but I would rather spend my time with quilty friends in a nice, peaceful, well-
appointed sewing place, than listen to a bunch of people yelling, and the loud blather from inane 
sports commentators.  Oh, and not to mention those too many over long commercial breaks. 
 
Come & be surrounded by creativity for a great day away from the house, sewing quilty things, 
chatting, giggling, helping others, learning stuff, & exchanging ideas.  This is not a class.  You can 
bring whatever project you want or start a new one.  Just leave all the icky stuff outside when you 
enter & come into a fun & happy place to spend some time visiting or you can spend the whole day.  
Spend an hour or spend the day.  Other than our opening and closing times, we have no set time for 
you to arrive or leave. 
 
Beginning Saturday, September 27, 2025, I plan to be in the quilt room each Saturday as the host & 
supervisor unless something comes up to prevent it.  Hopefully, we can make this a new tradition.  
We are not allowed to eat in the quilt room, so we may possibly take a recess for lunch, unless we 
have a second supervisor who can fill in.  I am looking forward to this new endeavor.    I really hope 
you can join me.  We will have a great time! 

 
 
Blessings, Mona Bonbright 


